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Dear Planning Inspectorate,

| am sorely disappointed that, despite overwhelming objection to your bypass plan, you are
continuing to pursue the idea of an underpass close to Stonehenge. In this parlous time when
we are threatened by devastating climate change we should be doing everything we can to
diminish the amount of traffic and carbon emissions on our roads, not expand them in
accordance with your plan. The project should be dropped, full stop.

Please take into consideration that Stonehenge is unique in the world and should be protected
from any further encroachment on its site. However, if there has to be a new road from east to
west, then the more plausible route would be further south, benefitting not only travellers to
Devon and Cornwall but the towns and cities along the way nearer to the coast.

Yours, Margaret Hopkins.





